Public Administration Committee

From:

Ann Ward

Sent:

Friday, 21 March 2014 5:41 PM

To:

Public Administration Committee

Subject:

Recreational Shooting

Dear Ms Mesiti,

I am writing you regarding the proposed law to introduce recreational shooting.

I am strongly opposed to the introduction as I don't think that under any circumstances, that killing should be promoted as fun. Furthermore, it can only promote the suffering of animals (not everyone can kill with a single shot). While this may not concern too many people, it certainly concerns me, and should concern others, that living beings are being treated so poorly by "humanity".

I am also opposed to the law as recreational shooting has never been shown to bring introduced species under control. Not only that, but native species may also suffer the same fate.

I would urge you to consider my submission.

Regards

Ann Ward

Sincerely,

Ann Ward